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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed March 21, 2016

Temporary trail closures in Chase River Estuary Park
BC Hydro conducting maintenance work

Summary
On April 10, the trails in Chase River Estuary Park will be closed while BC Hydro crews work on replacing a power
pole. Crews will be working between the hours of 7:00 am to 5:00 pm. Those wishing to use the trails are
permitted to do so outside of the mentioned working hours.

Strategic Link: Taking responsibility to be an excellent municipal government.

Key Points
● BC Hydro will be replacing a power pole in Chase River Estuary Park on April 10. The trails will be closed

during working hours and BC Hydro crews will be on the scene to direct trail users away from the work zone.
● Working hours for this project are from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday.

Quotes
"While work is being completed, we recommend visiting one of Nanaimo's other parks. We appreciate the
public's patience and understanding."

Al Britton
Manager, Park Operations

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Al Britton
Manager, Park Operations
City of Nanaimo
al.britton@nanaimo.ca
250-755-7505

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1Rw88Q3

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR160321TemporaryTrailClosuresInChaseRiverEstuaryPark.html

